
Join Magellan—Help Idahoans
lead healthy, vibrant lives

As you may be aware, Idaho has a new Behavioral 
Health Plan (IBHP) vendor. The IBHP will bring 
major changes to Idaho’s behavioral health 
service delivery system.

Magellan will manage the entire behavioral 
health system of care and oversee behavioral 
health services for Idahoans who have Medicaid, 
other types of insurance and those  
who don’t have insurance.



It’s likely you care for individuals in Idaho programs already. Will you and/or 
your organization agree to participate as a Magellan provider to continue to 
care for these individuals since Magellan has been named as the IBHP vendor?

Providers who collaborate with us can expect to receive ongoing training and administrative support. 
What is more, our network providers’ insights help shape our efforts to meet the complex needs of the 
members we serve.

RSVP
To indicate your commitment to serving individuals and their families in Idaho, we ask you to complete  
a letter of intent online at MagellanofIdaho.com (estimated time to complete 5 – 7 minutes).

Learn more about Magellan 
If you aren’t familiar with Magellan, find out more on our website.  
For questions, contact IdahoProvider@MagellanHealth.com.
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